
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
  

  
DATE: NOVEMBER 10, 2021 
  
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL   
 
FROM: NATHAN HAMBURGER, CITY MANAGER  
  
BY:  CHRISTY TRUELSEN, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE   
  
SUBJECT:  RECEIVE QUARTERLY UPDATE REGARDING THE FISCAL YEAR 

2021/22 BUDGET 
  
  
Staff will provide a verbal quarterly update to the City Council regarding the Fiscal Year 
2021/22 Budget. 
 
No reportable action is required by the City Council. 
 


